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Compassion — 1 Peter 3.8
Finally, all of you, be like-minded, be sympathetic, love one another, be
compassionate and humble.

Welcome Back

It has been so great seeing everyone who is back in school. Thank you so much to
everyone for wonderful, positive attitudes. Seeing so many smiles brightens the
most miserable of days.

World Book Day

The teachers planned some lovely activities for this year’s World Book Day and
the ‘Potato Pals’ didn’t disappoint! Upon returning to school, each child received
their own WBD book and an additional £1 voucher to add to your home book
collection. These can be used in most supermarkets and other retailers.

School Uniform

Please could I remind you that children should be coming to school in their
school uniform. PE days for all children are Monday and Tuesday until the Easter
holidays. On PE days, please ensure your children are dressed for the weather and
for physical activity.

Thank You

Thank you to everyone — including those in the wider community — for answering
Mrs Hopkin’s call for bits and bobs for our Bug Hotel. Construction hasn’t started
yet but there are plans afoot and we’ll keep you updated on its progress!

,Nebula
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Merit Journey

It has been a disjointed journey towards our platinum award this year, with
home and in-school learning making it difficult to keep track of all the merits we
have earnt!

As such, for the Summer term we are going to be creating a new Bubble Merit
Journey. We'll still award merits for all the great things the children do but the
journey will be shorter with different pit stops along the way:

10 merits = 1 Bubble Certificate
3 Bubble Certificates = Bubbles!
6 Bubble Certificates = Non-Uniform Day
9 Bubble Certificates = Keyring Craft
12 Bubble Certificates = Picnic Party

We love celebrating the children’s great work so please help at home with regular
reading; reading 5 times across a week is worth 3 merits!

Comic Relief

To celebrate Red Nose Day this year, we’re going to be holding a non-uniform
day on Friday 19t March. We are encouraging everyone to come to school
wearing something red for a donation to the Comic Relief charity.

In addition, we’ll host a virtual Camel Race! If children want to be involved,
they need to bring a 50p donation to give to their teacher. They'll receive a
raffle ticket with their camel’s number and we’ll share the race together in
Friday’s Celebration Assembly.
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Attendance
A big well done to Oak Class who had 100% attendance last week.

Newsletters

Please remember the importance of your child being in school every day. Next
term we will return to our fortnightly newsletters to keey you up to date on all
things St Faiths’!




